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Officers


President	 	
Leah Durbin


Vice President	
Angela Curran


Secretary	 	
Jenny Taylor


Treasurer	 	
Whitney Keirl


Next PTO Mtg


Wed, Feb 2nd       
7:00pm        
Library


We are 
looking 

forward to 
working with 
you to support 
our teachers, 

school and 
students!


Start saving 
your extra 

change!


HOW TO JOIN

Send the membership 

form and your payment 
in your child’s folder
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WHERE TO FIND INFO


Join our FB Group 
Cerro Gordo 

Elementary PTO

2
WAYS TO HELP


Contact your room 
parent, attend 

meetings, join a Spring 
Fling committee
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	 JANUARY 18, 2022

What’s the PTO Scoop?

Cerro Gordo Elementary PTO Newsletter

January Meeting Notes

• Valentine’s Day Class Parties were set for Feb. 14th - be 

on the lookout for more information from Room Parents


• Send in all of your extra change with your child


Feb. 14th - 28th for Penny Wars!  The winning class receives 
a Pizza Party and gets to watch Mrs. Neaveill kiss a pig! 


• We have Spirit Wear! Order forms will be sent home soon!


• Spring Fling plans and details were discussed Save the 
Date - May 14th!


Volunteer Opportunity!

Please be in touch with your child’s Room Parent to see how 
you can help support your child’s class Valentine’s Day Party.  
We are needing volunteers for our upcoming Spring Fling!  
Please reach out to the PTO if you are interested in helping 
with check-in, games, or serving food. Want to know more?  

Come to our next meeting!


	January Meeting Notes
	Valentine’s Day Class Parties were set for Feb. 14th - be on the lookout for more information from Room Parents
	Officers
	We are looking forward to working with you to support our teachers, school and students!
	How to Join
	Where to find info
	WAys to help

